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My name is Jennifer Backstrand from Newberg, Oregon.  I am so opposed to this bill 

raising prices AGAIN on car registrations, gas prices, licensing costs. We are on a 

fixed income and the prices are already too high!  My car was $211 to renew for 2 

years, thats already ridiculous and gas prices are still way too high in Oregon.  Why 

is that?  We already are at the poverty line and raising everything more is maddening 

and very disgusting.  Do you realize how expensive things already are?  Why are you 

even considering this?  Please vote NO.  We already are taxed too much.   

Sincerely ,Jennifer Backstrand 


